
 

Questions received from Members of the Council under Standing Order 9 

 

Question to the Leader of the Council, Councillor John Clarke: 

“Over the last few months some of the green bins have not been collected from 

Clovely Avenue, Mapperley Plains. This has happened on at least two occasions.  

When one of the residents rang the Council to enquire what was happening, she was 

told that the recycling bins were not classed as an essential service and to date they 

have not been collected.  

Could the Leader of the Council please clarify the situation for us?” 

Councillor Roland Spencer 

 

 


